
 

 

WQ.206/2022 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR HOUSING AND COMMUNITIES  

BY DEPUTY R.S. KOVACS OF ST. SAVIOUR  

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 10th OCTOBER 2022 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 17th OCTOBER 2022 

 

 

Question 

 

In respect of the St. Saviour’s Hospital site, will the Minister advise – 

 

(a) whether any development discussions have taken place with the States of Jersey Development 

Company, Andium Homes, Dandara or any other companies; and 

 

(b) if so, detail with which of those Bodies, on what date and for which part of the development? 

 

 

 

Answer 

 

In respect of the St. Saviour’s Hospital site, I can confirm that since the start of my term of office: 

a. I have had discussions with both States of Jersey Development Company and Andium Homes in 

respect of the development of the site. I have not had any discussions with non-States’ owned 

developers.   

b. My discussions with States of Jersey Development Company and Andium Homes have taken 

place relatively informally and within the context of other meetings. I have met neither for the 

specific purpose of discussing this site, thus it is not possible to reliably provide a schedule. I can 

confirm that any discussions have been in relation to the entirety of the site that lies to the south 

of La Route de La Hougue Bie. 

 

There will be announcements made in relation to the site very soon, after which direct and formal 

dialogue with the SOEs will begin in earnest.    

 


